
 

 

 

 

17th July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
School Meal Price increase 
 
As a result of increasing costs of food and deliveries we are having to increase the 
cost of a meal deal from £2.10 to £2.30 a day from 1 September 2023.  The cost of 
individual items purchased, not as part of a meal deal, will increase by 10%.  Though 
this is unfortunate, we are confident that it still represents good value for money. 
 
We obviously realise that this is coming at a time when the cost of living is 
particularly high, but as a school we cannot continue to absorb the rising prices we 
are facing and this is the first increase we have implemented in several years.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Alison Mason (Mrs) 
Operations Manager 
 


